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Join These Great Businesses in Supporting VGH Sports! 

please contact Jamie at advertising@thevillagrovenews.com

Submitted Photo
In their first year of the polar plunge, the Villa Grove High School Freezing Minions took second place raising $4,443.81 at the Eastern Illinois University Polar Plunge. They will 
receive a $200 scholarship back for their efforts.

Submitted Photo
Villa Grove Senior Chase Burwell committed to McKendree to continue his education and play football.


